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I am concerned about HB2977 proposing a narrow and indirect funding source to tap 

for wildlife conservation. This important work should be more broadly supported by all 

beneficiaries of the work, which is all of us. I do not support targeting non-residents 

as an easy scapegoat given that they don't vote, and I don't support burdening a 

single industry in this way. It seems grossly unfair. 


